
Friday 28th April 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been lovely to walk round school this week and see 

some beautiful handwriting and presentation from the pupils.  

We are having a focus on handwriting currently and I am    

delighted that more pupils are earning their pen licence in KS2 

and pupils in KS1 are working towards a special pencil. 

Earlier this week our Year 5 and 6 boys football team played 

against Eastfield.  The final result was 5-2 to Eastfield but our 

team played well and were fantastic representatives for the 

school. 

School will be closed on Monday 1st May 2023 due to the May 

Day bank holiday.  School re-opens to all pupils on Tuesday 

2nd May 2023. 

I hope you all have a lovely long weekend. 

 

Miss Pitts,  Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.14% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1BC 

97.70% 

 

KS2  

4TH 

99.18% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

Reading Corner 

As we prepare to celebrate the coronation of King Charles III, here are some fiction and non-

fiction books to read to mark this historic event. 

   

• The King’s Runaway Crown - Rosalind Spark and Ian Smith 

• The Boy Who Would Be King - Michael Morpurgo & Michael 

Foreman 

• King Charles III’s Colourful Coronation - Campbell Books  

& Marion Billet 

• The King’s Pants - Nicholas Allan 

• Winnie-the-Pooh Meets the King - Jane Riordan & Andrew 

Grey 

• The King’s Hats - Sheila May Bird & Mark Beech 

• King Charles - Maria Isabel Sanchez Vegara & Matt Hunt  

• Amazing Facts King Charles III - Hannah Wilson & Chris  

Dickason  

 

 

 

Our first book swap of the summer term will be Thursday 4th May 2023 from 1:15pm.  Thank 

you for all of your kind donations to help replenish our free library.  

School dinner ordering system 

This half term, we will be introducing a new ordering system for school dinners called 

School Grid.  This will mean that parents/carers can order school dinners for the 

week from home via the new system; or pupils can continue to choose in their    

classroom during registration each morning. 

Next week you will be receiving an email to register and set up School Grid. 

Payments for school dinners will continue to be made via Parentmail or in cash. 

May Bank Holidays 

School will be closed on Monday 1st 

May 2023 due to May Day bank holiday 

and on Monday 8th May 2023 due to 

the King’s Coronation bank holiday. 

Parking outside school 

Thank you to those parents who 

park considerately on Barham 

Road and Griffin Road when   

dropping off and picking up their 

children. 

Please can I remind parents that 

the yellow lines outside of school 

are to be kept clear of cars and 

should not be used for parking. 

This is for the safety of all parents 

and children who need to cross the 

road outside of school. 

We are continuing our efforts to try 

and improve road safety outside of 

school on Barham Road, and are 

awaiting information from the   

council about the next steps for 

this. 


